Kohiman, Jena

Subject: Request Regarding Cheska Park

I would like to request that the following communication be introduced and forwarded to the Parks Board for
consideration.

I would like to request that the parks board consider potential recreational uses for south portion of Vidian-Cheska park.
Warmly,

Melissa

Melissa Lemke
District 15, Alderman
Board of Public Works and Services

Melissa.Lemke@cityofracine.org

262-994-8943



